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SENT VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

May 6, 2014

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Order 25,650 (DW 14-~2O)

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with Order 25,650 (DW 14-020), please find enclosed resolution
and authorization of the $2.64 million SRF note by the Nashua Board of
Aldermen.

I trust you will find this satisfactory.

Sincerely,

Charlie Hoepper
Director Regulatory Affairs
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